To the Family September

Thank You

We just finished week four and mid-terms are coming up for week five of the 1%
quarter. My classes are going well, and I have been studying as much as I can to
get my schoolwork done early. As the quarter is going on my knowledge of the
word of God has been growing in the way of the Lord. By taking the classes of
Bible Geography, Greek, Marriage, Divorce, and Remarriage, and 1% Corinthians
has helped me to better understand what was going on in the time of Christ when

he was on this earth.

I ask for prayers for the work I am involved in with the Church of Christ Fall
Branch. I have been helping the congregation out as much as possible. As a small
congregation we are trying to grow in the area we are in. we have started the class
for personal evangelism the series that use Back to the Bible booklets. Knowing
the power of prayer, I ask that you pray for the congregation that we can grow the

family in the area we are in.

Again, I thank you for the support you have gave me to further my studies as a
preacher in teaching the truth of God’s and I ask for prayer as I further my studies
in becoming a preacher for the Lord's church. If you want to contact me personally
you can email me at denvertate@outlook.com or you can contact me by sending

through mail to 1697 highway 91 Elizabethton, Tennessee.

In Christian Love

Denver Kyle Tate



